
Seasons Greetings! 
 
We had a lot of pictures submitted for the first RCCC Calendar Contest Fundraiser by students 
from Rosser Elementary and Grosse Isle School.  The judges had a difficult time deciding, 
however, 13 pictures have been chosen, and the calendars are being made as we 
speak!  Calendars will be on sale from Dec. 1st - 12th and will be $20 each.  Please place your 
order ASAP, as quantities are limited!!  Contact Andrea at 204-479-6476 or 204-336-0006 to 
order your calendar.  Calendars will be delivered the week of December 14th via students at both 
schools.  If this is not a convenient option for you, other arrangements can be made. 
 
Thanks again to all the students who submitted artwork! 
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